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September 14, 2023
Dear KNDLA Team & Family,

As you know, student safety and their well-being are our highest priorities at KIPP
Colorado. With that in mind, I am writing to inform you of a brief incident at
KNDLA. Out of an abundance of caution, today, September 14th. During the
beginning of last period our campus was placed on a brief hold. The hold lasted a
few minutes while the situation was addressed quickly. There was no immediate
danger to student safety. All students and staff were safe and continued to
complete the day as normal.

Student safety remains our school’s top priority. We will continue to follow DPS
Board Approved policies for student incidents, and we always try to address all
situations that impact campus safety as quickly and effectively as possible.

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to me at
kcercone@kippcolorado.org

In Partnership,

Kris Cercone
KIPP Northeast Denver Leadership Academy
Interim Principal
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